
 

VILLAGE MEETING 
Manchaug Water Study Project – Meeting #3 

 

The Town of Sutton received a $75,000 Municipal Vulnerability Preparedness (MVP) 

Grant from the Executive Office of Energy and Environmental Affairs (EOEEA) 

(www.resilientma.org/MVP) to assess and mitigate issues with the natural and 

manmade water flow systems in and around the Village. At Meeting #1 we discussed 

the overall project and received the knowledge and input of residents and stakeholders 

about these systems. At Meeting #2 we learned about the evaluation of the water flow 

systems in the Village and the issues discovered within the system. 

Meeting #3 – Discuss possible solutions and provide your feedback! 

 
UP NEXT: 

 June 2023 - Final report presented to the Select Board. 

 

  

Thursday, April 27th at 6 PM 
Manchaug Mills, Blaxton Hall 

If you have questions, want to be 

added to the stakeholder list, or 

need more information, please 

reach out to Jen Hager at 

j.hager@town.sutton.ma.us or 

508-865-8729.     
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